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Greetings Church Family, 

The past couple of years have been a challenge for the church financially due to Covid 
and some major maintenance items to the church facility.  Thank you for your 
contributions which helped us make it through these tough times.   
 
As we approach the end of the year, the church is $30,000 short of being able to meet 
our commitments to end the year in a good financial position.   We are asking each of 
you to give over your normal contributions whatever you are able to help us meet this 
goal.  If each giving unit gives an additional $75 per week for the next 4 weeks, we will 
meet this goal.  Some may be able to give more and some less. 
 
For additional information, please go to the St. Andrew’s website, 
www.standrewsumc.com and select the Giving tab.  There, you will find a recorded 
presentation of the Financial Town Hall meeting on November 20, 2022.  This 
presentation is about 30 minutes long; the short clip shows the presentation made and 
the questions raised.  If you want just a brief overview, the slides from the meeting are 
included on the Giving tab also. 
 
I have been a member of St. Andrew’s for a long time. I have also been Chair of 
Finance during some challenging times.  During those challenging times, I have seen 
God at work in our church.  We made it through each of those challenging times.  I 
know we can do it again.  Please prayerfully consider how God wants you to respond. 
 
 
Tom Patton 
 
Tom Patton,  
Finance Chair 2023 
 


